
 

 

 
 
To: All Owners and Managers                                    Notice # 2021-12  
 
From: Bob Conroy, Director of Asset Management        Issued: 12/03/2021 
 

In This Issue: 
I. LIHTC Utility Allowances Correction 
II. 2022 NCHM Training Schedule Now Available 

 

I. LIHTC Utility Allowances Correction 

LIHTC Allocating Agency Utility Allowances that were previously posted effective 
1/1/2022 on our website were found to have some formula issues that caused UAs to not 
be properly updated.  They are now corrected and posted, again effective 1/1/2022. 

II. 2022 NCHM Training Schedule Now Available 
     160+ Online Sessions - Register Today! 

Link to NCHM Training Calendar 

Please note that MaineHousing provides notices as a service to our partners. Notices are not intended to replace ongoing 
training and do not encompass all compliance and regulatory changes that may occur on the wide arrange of housing programs 
in which we work. MaineHousing recommends partners establish an ongoing training program for their staff. 
 

MaineHousing does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex or gender, sexual orientation, gender identity or 
expression, national origin, ancestry, disability, age, marital status or receipt of public assistance in the admission or access to 
or treatment in its programs and activities. In employment, MaineHousing does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, 
religion, sex or gender, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, national origin, ancestry, age, disability or genetic 
information. MaineHousing will provide appropriate communication auxiliary aids and services upon sufficient notice. 
MaineHousing will also provide this document in alternative formats upon sufficient notice. MaineHousing has designated the 
following person responsible for coordinating compliance with applicable federal and state nondiscrimination requirements and 
addressing grievances: Lauren Bustard, Maine State Housing Authority, 26 Edison Drive, Augusta, Maine 04330, 
Telephone Number 1-800-452-4668 (voice in state only), (207) 626-4600 (voice) or Maine Relay 711. 

 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001C7GkFi-LLwNy4sTGOInrIjqkv8U_x0LyJ0CnJlFvCYt2jhOfac5iH7_HvaNodBBcIpcV_ZzYo1Ab99XrZ33CVGqbQsbMPQKBiWEVGaFxmjuyLAZ5cQTIpR_BZ4Z5JiPM9GFNtYSJOrTHVVRHZLrtKg7linFNngex&c=Lpo5yzyu94qvlRXihwFvSQxEzn0NO12OUj9Ccns-rYiZnmhfhWWIwA==&ch=dY75clv6Zb42LJv4VzTD7phxJEpUpbdTwryApXM7l_VMgglMFcngAg==
https://www.nchm.org/schedule/

